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December 8, 2020 Via E-Mail 
 
 
The Public Utilities Board 
400 – 330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, MB R3C 0C4 
 
 
Attention: Mr. Darren Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director 
 
 
Dear Mr. Christle: 
 
RE: Manitoba Public Insurance Corporation (MPI) 
 2021 Special Rebate Application (SRA) II – Information Request (IR) Filing 
 
Please find, accompanying this letter filing, MPI’s responses to the Information Requests 
(IRs). These have been added to the Application PDF, hosted on MPI’s website1. 
 
MPI will provide a link to download Excel workbooks replicating the tables contained in the 
responses direct from its SharePoint site to the Board and Interveners of Record. 
 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
 
Michael Triggs 
General Counsel and Corporate Secretary 
 
MT/st 
 
Encl. 
 
cc: Interveners of Record  

(2021 SRA II) 

                                                                    
1 https://www.mpi.mb.ca/Documents/2021-Special-Rebate-Application-II.pdf. 

https://www.mpi.mb.ca/Documents/2021-Special-Rebate-Application-II.pdf

